ST. LUKE'S CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

Church Lane Lowton Warrington WA3 2PW

2 01942 201140

web www.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr S Hardaker e-mail <u>enquiries@admin.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk</u>

10 February 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Staffing in Year 1 - February to July 2020

I am writing to update you on the staffing arrangements for Year 1 for the remainder of this academic year.

Miss Pinkerton will not be returning to St Luke's as Year 1 class teacher. Mrs Adamson will therefore continue as Year 1 class teacher until the end of the current school year.

I hope that you will join me in wishing Miss Pinkerton well for the future and thanking her for the work she did with Year 1 during the Autumn Term as well as continuing to support Mrs Adamson in her role at St Luke's.

Yours sincerely,

S Hardaker

Mr S Hardaker Headteacher





















